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Hale Boggs Federal Building 
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Suite 1117 
New Orleans, LA 70130 
www.RestoreTheGulf.gov 

What:  RESTORE Council Draft Funded Priorities List 3a Public Meeting 

When: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm (CST) 

Where: Tensaw Theater, 30945 Five Rivers Boulevard, Spanish Fort, AL 36527 

The Gulf Coast Ecosystem Restoration Council (RESTORE Council) announces a public meeting to present 
its Draft Funded Priorities List (FPL) 3a. This will be the second in-person Gulf Coast public meeting held 
during the RESTORE Council’s 32-day public review and comment period on Draft FPL 3a. The two large-
scale proposals under consideration in Draft FPL 3a are the River Reintroduction into the Maurepas 
Swamp in Louisiana, and conservation of critical coastal habitat in the Perdido watershed in Alabama. 
This Draft FPL 3a will adhere to the FPL development processes committed to by the Council, particularly 
as they relate to the use of the best available science (BAS), public engagement and transparency, and 
the Council’s recently finalized Planning Framework. The public review period begins on December 9, 
2019 and will conclude at 11:59 pm MST on January 10, 2020. During that time period the Draft FPL 3a 
will be available at www.restorethegulf.gov. During the Alabama public meeting, the Council will present 
an overview of the Draft FPL 3a and request your input to ensure restoration investments fit into the 
broad vision of the Gulf of Mexico. In addition to RESTORE Council members and staff representatives 
from the Alabama Department of Conservation and Natural Resources will be in attendance to provide 
information on Alabama’s restoration proposal in the Draft FPL 3a. 

Advance registration for the Alabama meeting is not required but is appreciated. To confirm your 
attendance, email your first and last name to RestoreCouncil@restorethegulf.gov. Additional 
information on how to submit comments and additional public meetings is available at 
www.restorethegulf.gov. 

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special 
accommodations to participate in this meeting is asked to advise the RESTORE Council at least five days 
before the meeting by calling Keala J. Hughes at (504) 717-7235. 
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